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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

International Evening 
 
Many thanks to everyone who attended our International Evening last night. 
 
It was a wonderful event with a huge range of delicious dishes from around the world.  There 
were a number of parents and children attired in national dress, which brought colour and 
interest to the occasion.  The performances on stage were excellent and varied and there 
was a very positive atmosphere throughout the night. 
 
Our sincere thanks and appreciation to our Parent Council who organised the event and 
worked so hard in their preparations and throughout the International Evening itself.  The 
prizes for the raffle were exceptional and the generosity of the contributors and the 
persuasive abilities of our procurers of raffle prizes are very much appreciated! 
 
An individual thanks to Astrid Azurdia from our Parent Council needs to be made.  Astrid has 
been directing our International Evening since its inception and has worked tirelessly and 
creatively to ensure that this event reflects the diverse, vibrant community that is our school.  
Thank you very much Astrid! 
 
Many thanks too to our staff and pupils for the wonderful, colourful and thought provoking 
displays, to our office staff for all of the admin work and support they gave and to Beatrice 
and Jim, Our Janitorial Team, who were very obliging and supportive throughout! 
 
Well Done Everyone! 
 
Best Wishes. 
 
 
 
 
 
Francis Donaghy 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


